Sent: 18/10/2019 9:59:17 AM
Subject: DA2019/1076

Dear Sir/Madam,
In our submission dd 16/10 we made an error regarding a house number in Arden Place Frenchs Forest.

Where the number "5 Arden Place" is identified in our submission this should be "3 Arden Place". We hope this

is not confusing the matter.

Please correct accordingly.

Yours, T.H. Lambooy (4 Arden Place)
M. Christie (3 Arden Place)



